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Duncan Lamb

We now have a new 
Technology team in 
place within SSERC. 
Duncan Lamb has 
recently taken up the 
post the of Development 
Officer for Technology. 

Duncan started his teaching 
career at Duncanrig Secondary 
School in East Kilbride following 
a postgraduate course at the 
University of Strathclyde back in 
2008. He then spent several years 
working across South Lanarkshire 
schools in a variety roles before 
moving over to Glasgow City Council. 

Information can also be found on 
the SSERC website www.sserc.org.
uk/technology-home.

Duncan also spent a few years 
working as a Technology Technician 
supporting teaching staff  and 
providing machine maintenance.
Duncan lives in North Lanarkshire 
with his wife, Sheryl (Duncan 
and Sheryl recently got married, 
and had a fantastic honeymoon 
travelling across Canada) Duncan 
spends any free time he has 
restoring classic cars or working on 
various wood/metal based projects.

Duncan is delighted to join the 
team and is looking forward to 
developing new CPD opportunities 
for Technology teachers. If anyone 
has any queries relating to Technology 
then Duncan can be contacted via 
duncan.lamb@sserc.org.uk. 

Chris moved from workshop based 
joinery into site work, mainly in 
the construction and fi nishing of 
new build homes while completing 
an apprenticeship in pressure 
washer engineering.

After gaining football coaching 
badges, Chris worked for SFA 
East Dunbartonshire Football 
Development and this ignited 
the spark to want to work in an 
education environment. Chris’ fi rst 
school post was at Paisley Grammar 
School as a whole school Technician, 

where he spent 4 years learning 
the ropes. More recently, Chris 
moved on to Turnbull High School 
in Bishopbriggs before joining 
SSERC on a year long secondment. 

Chris is hoping to bring some 
Hollywood glamour to SSERC after 
building sets for both Outlander 
and Starz TV. Chris started with 
SSERC on the 5th of January 2017 
and is looking forward to the 
challenges and experiences that 
lie ahead.

Duncan also spent a few years 
working as a Technology Technician working as a Technology Technician 

SSERC is delighted to welcome Chris Kerr as 
our new Technology Technician. Aged 19, Chris 
became a qualified bench joiner and has had 
many wide and varied jobs within construction. 

Chris Kerr


